
Dear Friends: 
You are invited to participate in the planning and 
preservation of Mount Rushmore National Memorial. 
The Memorial’s current plan is in need of revision. We are 
beginning to develop a new General Management Plan to 
set long-term directions for the overall management and 
development of the memorial for the next 15 to 20 years. 
The new plan will help us make decisions on the direction 
of resource management, visitor use and interpretation, and 
facilities management. 
We are looking forward to working with you to craft a general 
management plan that will capture the connections visitors 
have had with Mount Rushmore National Memorial over 
the years and that will continue to protect and enhance the 
Memorial’s resources and visitor experiences. Please leave 
your contact information on our Planning, Environment 
and Public Comment (PEPC) website to receive updates and 
information regarding this ongoing planning process.

Gerard A. Baker 
Superintendent
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